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Welcome back and Happy 2017 to all of you.  We hope you had a wonderful winter break and we wish you and 

your family many blessings in the New Year. We are excited to begin our new year with more fun days at 

Threeschool. 

We want to thank the families that participated in our Manna fundraiser. It was a successful due to all your hard 

work.  

We hope you all enjoyed the gifts the children made for their families. They all worked very hard on making the 

tissue paper “stained glass” candle holders, gifts tags, gift bags, and cards.  

We would also like to thank those families who surprised us with holiday gifts.  It was very thoughtful and 

generous and we do appreciate it.   

In the month of January we will be celebrating winter. Some of our themes will include snowmen, snowflakes, 

mittens, and the color white. 

With winter weather approaching, we just want to remind parents that Threeschool at Willow will be closed if 

CCSD 15 Schools are closed. You will not be personally notified if school is cancelled, but you can check the 

HeParks.org website or download the HeParks app. 

If you need to reach us for any reason please call us directly at (847) 285-5440 ext. 454. You can leave us a 

message on our voicemail.  Please feel free to speak with either of us if you have any questions or concerns. 

Have a Happy and Healthy New Year. 

Miss Dilnaaz and Miss Dilnaaz 

 

Dates to Remember… 

1/10/17- Dismissal will be at 11:15 am till the end of the school year** 

1/12/17- Letter I- bring in a picture of something that begins with the letter I 

1/19/17- Letter J- bring in a picture of something that begins with the letter J 

1/24/17- White Day-wear something white  

1/26/17- Letter K- bring in a picture of something that begins with the letter K 

 


